
Library Hours: 
Mon—Thurs: Noon—6 PM || Fri: Noon—5 PM || Sat: 9 AM—Noon 

Winter Weather Policy: 
 

Safety is very important. Per our policy, we will close the library if the public schools in the area 
close. Sometimes we will close even when schools have remained open if it is predicted to become 
unsafe during the late afternoon/evening. 
We will announce if we close on Facebook, so make sure we are friends (our Facebook name is 
“Brandon Library”). 
Of course, always use your common sense as well...if the roads seem unsafe — stay home. We 
don't want staff or patrons in any unsafe conditions. 

Movie Night 
 
Movie nights are back!! Join us on 
Friday, January 19 at 5:30 PM in the 
Bethel Reformed Church basement. 
Our first feature is not actually a  
movie, but a series premiere. Get 
ready for Percy Jackson and the 
Olympians. A new Disney+ original 
series based off the popular book  
series by Rick Riordan. If you haven't, 
you still have time to check out and 
read the book first. Then, if you're  
liking the series, but don't have  
Disney+, no fret, the Library is here for you. Check out our 
Roku Devices with paid subscriptions to Disney+, Netflix, 
AppleTV+, HBOMax, and more.  

Craft Night 

Wool projects have been very popular lately, so we're 
sticking with the theme and making Penny Mug Rugs. 
Register today! We are offering two classes, one in the 
afternoon and an evening class, Monday, January 22 at 
2:00 PM or 6:00 PM join us at the Village Hall Board 
Room (115 N. Center St.) to learn to a wool penny mug 
rug with Sherry Laper and Ann Zabel. 
 
Requirements: Registration (limited space), $10 to  
cover supplies, and you need to bring a scissors. 

Expansion Update 

We are closer than ever to put our project out 
for bid. Since getting notified of a major grant, 
announced from Senator Tammy Baldwin’s 
office last December, the money was trans-
ferred to the USDA. There has been hoops to 
jump through and red tape to cut, but our 
blueprints have been approved. Next our bid 
package has to be approved, then we’ll open 
it up for bids again. We are pushing and try-
ing our hardest to have this done in January. 
Shoutout to all the volunteers who put their 
time put into this project, but major shoutout 
to Verlyn Rebelein for seeking out this grant, 
writing the application, and following through 
with the many steps needed for approval. 

Storytime 

Join us for the next 

Storytime on January 

9 at 9:00 AM at the 

Brandon Public Library 

(117 E. Main St.) 


